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Water bottles: Children may bring a water bottle to school. They will take it 
home to be washed and refilled daily.  

School Uniform: Thank you for making sure children come to school in their 
uniform each day, including black school shoes.  

Learning Topic 

Who were the Ancient Greeks?  

We will be learning about what  life was like in Ancient Greece and learning 
about some of the ways they influenced the world we live in today.  

PE Kits  

Children are required to wear black PE shorts, a plain white t-shirt and PE 
shoes or trainers. We can help with PE kit, please contact us. PE Days are:  

Y5N  Monday and Tuesday  

Y5S Tuesday and  Friday 

Y5B Tuesday and Thursday  

Reading books - Reading books and reading records will be sent home with 
children each day. Please read regularly with your child at home.  

Homework—Spellings and homework are uploaded to Seesaw weekly. 

How you can help 

Please remember that jewellery (including earrings) should not be worn for 
school. Please bring a named water bottle and coat every day to school. Please 
label all items of clothing, including your child’s uniform and PE kit. Please 
make sure children only bring their book bag to school and not larger bags or 
rucksacks. 

Message from the staff 

Miss Nichols, Mrs Aslam, Mrs Hood, Mrs 
Hussain, Miss Shaw, Mrs Clements, Miss Brown, 
Miss S Brown and Miss Prior are the staff in Year 
5. 

Welcome to Y5, we are so proud of how the  
children are settling in . They have come back 
raring to go and eager to learn. We are looking 
forward to a fantastic year!  


